
Council: Tuesday, 11 September 2012 
 
Non-Executive Business Item: Councillor John Hart 
   
Middlesex Regiment  War Memorial  
 
Council warmly welcomes the news that the war memorial of the Middlesex 
Regiment located in the former MoD Inglis Barracks in Mill Hill is to be relocated 
opposite St Paul’s Church, The Ridgeway, Mill Hill, the garrison church of the 
Regiment from the early 19th century until its amalgamation in the 1960s.  It is 
noted that the memorial is expected to be in situ in time for Armistice Day 2012. 
 
Council is grateful to VSM Estates, overall redevelopers of the barracks site, 
which is funding the relocation of the memorial and contributing a sum for future 
maintenance. 
 
Council takes this opportunity to call upon Cabinet to assist in every way it can 
the recording of all War Memorials in the Borough of Barnet in order to ensure 
that all those from the Borough who have given their lives in the service of the 
Crown are appropriately recorded on either a memorial or in a book of 
remembrance, and to co-operate with the Barnet War Memorials Initiative in 
achieving this end. 
 
Under Standing Order Part 4, Section 1, 31.5:  if my item is not dealt with by the 
end of the meeting I ask that it be voted on at the meeting. 

 
 
 

 


